
Dear State Legislature, 

 
    The Cap & Trade proposal does nothing for the environment.  All it does is raise the cost of fuel for 
those of us needing to work to pay taxes.  To be in business these days in Oregon is almost next to 
impossible with the State continuing to add more cost to our cost of doing business.  Those cost need to 
be passed on to customers and consumers who can ill-afford to pay for them.  We are taxed to death by 
this State because it is predominately Democratically controlled.  When will the Democrats start doing 
something for the people besides enslave us to their plantation. 
 
Mark Schneider 

 


